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Who is this suspicious man always behind 
you for a photo or a beautiful anectode  ? 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



some elements to help you to  find it 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yes, he is Richard Van Wijk, 

On 28 May 2017, Richard ask me if the preparation for he EC was going right, I 
talk to him about some key point missing like daily newsletter edition, he reply 
directly “No problem, I do it for you” !!!! 

So, thanks to Richard, he is what I name : “ A TRUE volunteer” 
    

           G. wérion 
 


